
Goodbye from Ms Kitcatt!
Ten things I will miss about Camden School for Girls...



I wish we could be 
together in the hall, but 
Camden students and 
teachers are resilient, so 
never mind! These are 
just some of the things I 
will miss about Camden 
School for Girls!



Camden students are inspired by great women 
of the past and present..and they ARE the great 
women (and men) of the future! Here are some 
alumni who are making their mark:

Dame Professor Athene Donald, physicist

Sabrina Francis, mayor of Camden

Georgia Gould, Council Leader, Camden

Nubya Garcia, award-winning saxophonist, 
composer, band-leader

Lucy Kellaway, FT journalist and founder of 
Now Teach

Daniel Kaluuya, award-winning actor



You are generous, fund-raising for Cancer Research, Children in Need, Mind, 
Save the Children, Crisis, Women in Prison and many, many more charities.



You have a sense of humour, and a 
sense of fun!



You are aspirational, always willing to do 
something new and take on a different challenge 
- whether it be physical, intellectual, creative or 
competitive!



Camden students are interested in life 
outside school, and they care about making 
changes in the world through standing in 
elections, speech-writing, demonstrating 
and campaigning.



Curiosity, diversity, open-mindedness - 
just a few words that describe you. You 
speak many languages and learn more in 
school, which opens up new cultures and 
new experiences.



Camden students have a sense of 
adventure and, when the pandemic 
eases, I know you will be out 
exploring the world on school trips, 
with your families and with your 
friends.



Teamwork is important, and 
every term I have enjoyed 
giving out certificates for 
community spirit to students 
in every year group.



You are creative, filling the 
school with art, music, 
writing, performance and 
beautifully designed 
objects



But I hope the most important thing you take 
away from the school is your friendships and 
happy memories - and that is what I will be 
taking away with me! 



I hope you enjoy the last week of 
term and have a fabulous summer, 
and that school will be much more 
normal in September. I will be 
thinking of you!

Goodbye and good luck! 


